
 

Q.V.G.U. STATE CARNIVAL – 2020 

 

The 2020 Q.V.G.U. State Carnival is scheduled to be held on the 13th & 14th October 

at the City Golf Club in Toowoomba.  The likelihood of the Carnival being held on these 

dates will muchly depend on the restrictions that are currently imposed on everyone 

due to COVID-19. 

The current restrictions that are in place now, do not allow anyone to travel and unless 

the bans are relaxed in the coming months the Carnival will not go ahead. 

The organising Committee from the Downs & District Veterans Association are off the 

opinion that now it is too early to cancel the event.  A final decision will be made by 

the end of June 2020.   

Please keep an eye on the Q.V.G.U. Website for the decision. 

 

Paul Bray  

Secretary Q.V.G.U.   

17TH April 2020. 
 

 


